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Palm Beach County Criminal Justice Commission    
LAW ENFORCEMENT PLANNING COUNCIL 

Thursday July 1, 2010 
Clayton Hutchinson Agricultural Center 

Exhibit Hall “B” 
559 North Military Trail 

West Palm Beach, Florida 33415 
 

MINUTES 
 

I.        Chief Immler called the meeting to order and welcomed everyone.  
                      
II.        Roll call was conducted and a quorum was present. 
  
III.       Guests introduced themselves  
 
IV.     The agenda was unanimously approved.  
 
V.       Minutes from the June 3, 2010 meeting were unanimously approved.  

 
VI.       Chairman’s Comments 
 
           A. The Chair asked members to take a moment to look at the 1953 Police Car parked outside.   
                It was restored by youth from the Boynton Beach Youth Violence Prevention Project 
                  
VII.     Presentations 
          A. Lt. Dana Morrison of the FDEP Division of Law Enforcement gave an update on the 
              Gulf Oil Situation 
 
         B. – Barry Krischer from PBSO discussed Police Texting Privacy  
       
 VIII.    Updates/Discussion  
        
      A,   Brenda Oakes and Michael Rodriguez from the CJC gave an update on the JAC. Funding   
            and security were discussed. 
 
     B.    Barry Krischer from PBSO gave an update on the Domestic Violence Committee. The   
            Committee has met and will meet again in July. Members are asked to send their subject     
            matter experts. 
 
IX.   Committee Reports  
        
      A. Chief Walker reported on the Elder Abuse Investigation Protocol Committee. He reported              
         that the committee is meeting monthly and making good progress. 
  
     B. Chief Lincoln presented the Quarterly Staffing Survey. The vacancy rate is still very low. 
 
 X.   Old Business  
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XI.   New Business    
 
    A. Michael Rodriguez from the CJC discussed the CJC endorsement of LEPC Issues. A lengthy   
         discussion ensued. It was suggested that LEPC have a seat on the CJC perhaps in place of the   
         Crime Prevention Officers Association. A motion was made and passed to recommend to the   
         CJC that the Crime Prevention Officers Association seat be replaced with the LEPC Chair. 
  
 
XII.  Liaison Reports  
      

A. Chief Mangold gave an update on the Municipal Public Safety Communications 
Consortium (MPSCC). The project is going well. New cell sites have been installed and 
tested. 
 

B. Chief Kitzerow’s gave an update on Data Sharing – Printing capabilities were discussed 
with public record issues. 
 
                    

XIII         Member Comments 
 
           A. Michael McAuliffe discussed new laws that are becoming effective in July. 
      
XIV.       Adjournment 
 
       
 
 


